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 Supplementary Regulation 4.5 regarding the Wet tyres for the IAME Cadet Class currently states 
 

‘Only one set of Slick tyres per competitor for any class or classes may be used. This set of tyres will be 
barcode recorded by the Scrutineering team and will be monitored by the Scrutineering team 
throughout the meeting. IAME Cadet Class will also need to barcode a set of Wet Tyres.’ 
 
 
In line With Motorsport UK General Regulation D11.1.1 IAME Cadet competitors will not need to 
barcode record any wet tyres.  
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